The Communities for Children
(C4C) Rockhampton Initiative
invites applicants from non- |EE,
government organisations and FAMILY
other eligible groups to deliver a eyeryone's famiiy
‘Teen Parents Support Program’ in the C4C
Rockhampton LGA. The aim of the project is to
support teenage parents (16 to 19 years of age)
to develop positive parenting skills, increase
social connectedness, and encourage
educational goals under the Building
Australia’s  Future  Workforce Strategy.
Maximum funding available for this project is
$80,000 for the period from 1 January 2012 to
30 June 2012 (with the possibility to extend
until 30 June 2014).

To request an application package or further
information please:

Email: Stephen.vines@thesmithfamily.com.au
or contact:

Mr Stephen Vines

(The Smith Family General Manager - QLD)
Telephone: (07) 3115 6205

Applications close
Monday 5th December 2011.

Communities for Children Rockhampton LGA
is funded by the Australian Government
Department of Families, Housing, Community
Services and Indigenous Affairs.




